WIMMER Sigrid (SG)

From: @aeca.o	om:
---------------	-----

Sent: 04 May 2015 15:13

To: SMULDERS Ben (CAB-TIMMERMANS)

Cc: (CAB-TIMMERMANS);

Subject: AECA Invitation to speak: Ben Smulders

Follow Up Flag: Follow up Completed

Dear Mr. Smulders,

On behalf of Mr. and following your conversation on Monday 27th April, I am pleased to contact you in relation to AECA's invitation to be a Guest Speaker at one of our Round Table Conference-Luncheons.

Our original invitation dated 23rd February proposed the theme "*Dealing with regulatory burden*", which you are welcome to change should you wish.

May we also propose the following dates for your consideration:

Week beginning 14th, 21st or 28th of September Week beginning 7th or 14th December Week beginning 11th, 18th or 25th January 2016

I remain at your disposition for any questions that you may have.

Please accept our thanks and kindest regards,

Programme Manager

AECA

(The American European Community Association)

-high level dialogue for a globalised world -

Rond Point Schuman 9/14 B – 1040 BRUSSELS, Belgium Tel: +32-(0)2-340-17-71 Fax: +32-(0)2-344 53 43

org

EU Transparency Register No: 996568414630-62

From:

Sent: Thursday 5 March 2015 10:50 AM

To: 'bernardus.smulders@ec.europa.eu'

Cc: s@ec.europa.eu';

Subject: RE: AECA Invitation to speak

Dear Ben,

Hoping that you have well received my email dated 23rd February, I remain at your disposition should you wish to discuss the request further.

It would also be my pleasure to welcome you to our new offices at a convenient moment for you, seeing as we are now neighbours.

I look forward to hearing from you.

Kindest regards,

From:

Sent: Monday 23 February 2015 4:23 PM
To: 'bernardus.smulders@ec.europa.eu'
Cc: @ec.europa.eu';

Subject: AECA Invitation to speak

Dear Ben,

As you will understand, there is a great interest amongst our members to meet with Vice-President Timmermans. I have very well understood your comment that a possible appearance before AECA will be determined by his own agenda but, in the meantime, a more "technical" explanation of his role and priorities by his Chief of Staff will be much appreciated. As you know, the issue of the regulatory burden is a real concern to all of our members. It would be extremely useful in my mind to have an informed debate on this topic.

I hope you can consider this request favorably and look forward to your response.

With my best regards,

CEO

AECA

- high level dialogue for a globalised world -

EU Transparency Register No: 996568414630-62

Rond Point Schuman 9 / 14 1040 BRUSSELS, Belgium Tel: +32-(0)2-344 59 49

Fax: +32-(0)2-344 53 43

Cell: +